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I am a resident of Horsley Park. For more than 20 years we have had to deal with the issue of 
Landfill at Eastern Creek. Over the years we have been promised that it's life span is limited. 
However this lifespan keeps getting longer. Now there is the proposal for an Energy from Waste 
Incinerator. All the issues that have been raised with the Landfill have not been addressed, if 
anything it has gotten worse. I am alarmed that once again Western Sydney is seen as second 
class. Dumping this at Eastern Creek just does not make sense. I urge the committee to not 
allow Western Sydney to again be the dumping ground for all of NSWs problems 


